
Single Parent Ministry 
 

Do you know a single parent family who does 
not have a healthy place to live? The SPARK 
(Single Parent Alliance for Raising Kids) 
program can provide shelter and care. Do you 
know of a single parent family who seems to 
be in a never ending circle of unfortunate 
circumstances?   Teaching, counseling and 
support from caring staff families are the tools 

needed to stop the heartbreaking cycle. Please remember this 
ministry can help mend hearts and give families the ability to 
become stronger and healthier. No fees are charged for the 
services to these children and families. Applications can be found 
on our website: www.potterministries.org. If you would like to 
recommend Potterôs services to someone, please have them 
contact Lee Fowlkes at (270) 843-3038 or by email at 
lee@potterministries.org. Program descriptions can be seen 
on the web site at www.potterministries.org. Printable 
applications are also available on the web site.  

Volunteer Hours: For January 2018, our volunteers worked 801.75 hours!!  
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February 2018 

 
Are You Ready To Be 
More Involved? 

 
Do you want to be directly 
engaged in the support and 
care of children and families 
in need? Potterôs Child and 
Family Services team has 
several opportunities for you 
to work with our residents. 
We are seeking a family for 
our residential foster care 
program and a  mentor family 
to live on campus for our 
single parent families.  For 
more information, including 
full job postings and job 
descriptions, visit our website 
at www.potterministries.org/
career-opportunites.html.  

 

Tea Party 
Some of our girls felt that they had been so blessed at 
Christmas that they wanted to share with a few ladies 
at a local nursing home. They hosted a tea party and 
the ladies (theirs and ours) enjoyed it very much. 

Archery Match 
 

Abigail did well 
representing her 
schoolôs archery 
team. She had a 
great match and 
we are so proud 
of her and wish 
her well. 

Snow 
Days!! 

 

The Flu Hits Potter 
 

As everywhere, the flu has 
come to Potter. Several of 
our residents (moms and 
children) have suffered 
from the flu in the past few 
weeks. We wish them a 
speedy recovery.  

Brrr! Itôs cold!!! 

Jumping Jaguars 
 

Cameron participated 
in a jump rope exhibition 
with his schoolôs jump 
rope team, the Jumping 
Jaguars, during half-time 
at a Western Kentucky 

basketball game. The team really put 
on a show. Good job, Cameron! 

Great News  
Shelby has budgeted, paid off debt 
and saved money while she was with us 
and has now qualified for a house with 
Habitat for Humanity.   She, and her 
children, Brooklyn and Nehemiah, are 
standing on the land where ground will 
break in February for their new 
home.   We are so excited for her. 

Thank You 
 

We would like to thank Addison 
Jarvis and Letizia Reim from Jody 
Richards Elementary School Beta 
Club for donating  $65 which  they 
raised by selling bracelets they made 
from lava beads at their Beta Club 
fundraiser. Thank you, girls!! 

 
Goodbye, Good Friends 

 
We have to say goodbye to Paul 
and Pam Potter who served as a 
mentor couple for  families in 
one of our quadplexes. They 
have decided to begin another 
chapter in their lives. We wish 

them well. They will be missed around campus. 
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